Barnegat Elementary PTA

BarnegatPTA@gmail.com

2023-2024 BE PTA STAFF MEMBERSHIP FORM

Dear Amazing Barnegat Elementary School Teachers and Staff,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! The PTA works best when teachers, staff, and
parents all work together for the needs of the school!! We would like to invite you to join the
Barnegat Elementary (BE) PTA for the 2023-2024 School Year. You are welcome to attend all
PTA meetings and events and any input you have on how to improve the events and activities
the PTA offers would be greatly appreciated. Dues are only $10.00 ($0.85 will be added to
online orders only as a processing fee). The BE PTA is going paperless as much as possible
this year so please submit your membership ONLINE through Memberhub. Go to
https://barnegat.memberhub.com/store/items/885033; this is the Teacher/Staff Membership
product form. Fill in the required information, add to cart, and check out! For any questions,
please contact Michele Hendriks at michelebepta@gmail.com. If you cannot submit online,

please use the below form and return the form and your check to your main office. Information
will be communicated via email (so please print all emails neatly), through the Barnegat
Elementary PTA Facebook Group, through Twitter, and updated on the BE PTA web page.

Please make all payments out to: BARNEGAT ELEMENTARY PTA.
***All fields are required-Membership deadline is 12/31/23*** oz..

Name (Please Print):
School:

Grade (if teacher):
Best Contact Number: (Circle) Home or Cell:

Email (please print neatly):

Would you like to be a school liaison?: [ Yes [] No SCAN ME

Amount Enclosed: Check #: TO J OI N

Office Use:
Entered By: Date:



mailto:BarnegatPTA@gmail.com
https://barnegat.memberhub.com/store/items/885033
mailto:michelebepta@gmail.com

